
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Kathryn J. Hannah 

Lecture Series: 

 
The Nursing Informatics 

Journey and the Future 
 
 

Plan to attend the Dr. Kathryn J. Hannah Lecture in Halifax on 

Tuesday, September 20, 2016, 3:00-5:00pm.  The lecture is 

also available through a webinar broadcast (details to follow). 

The Dr. Kathryn J. Hannah Lecture Series is presented in support of 

a new national nursing informatics scholarship inspired by Dr. 

Hannah and established in partnership between the Canadian 

Nursing informatics community and the Canadian Nurses 

Foundation. 

Admission is free. Donations to the Dr. Kathryn J. Hannah 

Scholarship will be gratefully accepted. Donations of $20 or more 

are eligible for a charitable tax receipt.  Light refreshments will be 

available after the presentation. 

Speaker: 

Dr. Hannah C.M., PhD, RN is Canada’s first Nurse Informatician and 

has made foundational changes to the practice of nursing and 

health care nationally and internationally through education, 

scholarship, transforming initiatives like C--HOBIC, and standards 

development leadership. In 2015, Dr. Hannah received the 

Canadian Health Informatics Award (CHIA) for Leadership from 

COACH, (Canada’s Health Informatics Association) and ITAC 

(Information Technology Association of Canada). Also in 2015, Dr. 

Hannah was appointed as a Member of the Order of Canada for her 

lifetime achievements in Nursing and health informatics. 

 

Location: 
 

Dalhousie University 

Theatre C, Sir Charles Tupper 

Medical Building 

5830 College St., Halifax, Nova Scotia 

RSVP by: 

Friday, September 16, 2016 
 

Please RSVP to Jocelyn LeClerc 

– Jocelyn. leclerc@dal.ca and 

indicate if you will be attending in 

person or via webinar broadcast 

(details to follow). 

 

Sincere thanks to our event sponsors: 
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